
 

 
 
 
 
 
Diversion of water from the Merced, Stanislaus and Tuolume rivers is a decesion that will result in over 
200,000 acres of farmland taken out of production and the loss of thousands of jobs for those in the the 
agriculture and food industries. Even if this were not a draught year, taking this water from where it is 
desparetly needed, is wrong and should not even be considered. PLEASE reverse your earlier decision 
and keep the water where it belongs. 
                                          John Fuchs, Jr. 
                                          42867 Pine River Pl. 
                                          Ahwahnee, Calif. 93601 
                       
 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon

3-26-13


